
Our School Values are: Inclusion, Perseverance, Honesty, Respect, Responsibility and Collaboration.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 WILLIAM HARDING SCHOOL  

Hazlehurst Drive, Aylesbury, Bucks.  HP21 9TJ 
 

Phone:      01296 421733 

E-mail:     office@williamharding.school 

Website: www.williamhardingschool.co.uk 

Head Teacher: Miss T Cotchin BA(Hons) PGCE NPQH 

 
 

 

 7th September 2022 

Dear families, 

Re: Year 6 Trustee badges 

We, as a school, are always striving to develop new ways to support children in choosing appropriate behaviours 

and demonstrating our school values, as a result all pupils in year 6 are automatically awarded WHS Trustee 

status and are given a badge to wear. Misplacement/loss of this badge will incur a small replacement charge of 

£2.00 and must be reported to the class teacher.  

 

There is an expectation of WHS Trustees to be positive role models to their peers in both Key Stage 1 and 2.  

Throughout the year, if individual behaviour and/or attitude do not meet the expectations of a WHS Trustee 

then Trustee status may be removed.   

Examples of how Trustee status could be lost are listed below, although this is not an exhaustive list: 

• Failure to hand homework in on time (3 consecutive weeks) 

• Persistently low attendance.  For example, below 95% for a half term 

• Persistent failure to adhere to the school uniform policy 

• Poor behaviour and attitude during the school day  

• Failure to act as a role model for other pupils in the school  

• Behaviours or attitudes that lead to isolation or exclusion 

The decision to remove Trustee status will not be taken lightly and will be made by a member of the 
Extended Leadership Team and Year 6 teachers. If your child does not hold Trustee status at the time of 
privileges, such as trips, prom, experiences etc. there is a chance they may not be able to take part.  

Trustee status can be earned back through a program of targets to be agreed by the pupil and the Year 6 
teachers. Once the pupil feels that they have met these targets a meeting will then be held and the pupil will 
need to demonstrate how they have met the agreed targets and how they will work to ensure they do not 
lose Trustee status again. You will be made aware of Trustee status being removed and what is required of 
their child to earn it back so that they can support them in the process. 
 
We thank you for your continue support and as always, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Kind Regards,  
The Year 6 team 
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